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    Dalriada School
          Deputy Heads       ITG Walker BSc (Hons) PGCE PhD

                              RL Crawford BA (Hons) PGCE MEd PQH 



22nd April 2024
Dear Parent/Guardian

Primary 6 Parents’ Meeting

You are warmly invited to attend a Transfer Information Evening for the parents/guardians of Primary 6 pupils on Tuesday, 7th May 2024 at 7.00 pm in the John Armstrong Hall at Dalriada School.

The Chairman of the Board of Governors and Senior Staff will be updating you on the SEAG tests which must be sat by children wishing to gain admission to Dalriada in September 2024.  

At the meeting we will provide a PowerPoint presentation on the structure of the tests, admissions criteria and the procedures for sitting the test in Dalriada. There will also be ample opportunities for parents to ask questions.  The meeting should last no longer than an hour.

As registration for the SEAG tests opens on Monday 20th May, I feel it is important to provide you with information in advance of this registration date.  I look forward to meeting you.

Kind regards
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L Crawford
Deputy Head
  St. James’s Road  ·  Ballymoney  ·  Co. Antrim  ·  Northern Ireland  ·  BT53 6BL

  Tel:

028  2766  3066   

  E-mail:
secretary@dalriada.ballymoney.ni.sch.uk 
  Web:
www.dalriadaschool.com

